
 
 
 
 
 

 
02 September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
Year 4 Reading Plus Parent Meeting Tuesday 16th September 8.30am 
 
We are excited to invite you to a parent meeting to discuss how we use Reading Plus in school to help 
children to learn to read. As we start a new academic year, it is essential your child is able to log in and 
get the best from this exciting tool.  Reading Plus is an online learning platform which supports children 
with reading fluency and comprehension with hundreds of texts to choose from. 
 
We look forward to meeting you 16th September where we can discuss how best to support your child 
with their learning to enable them to become articulate and resilient individuals with aspirations to 
succeed. We will show you the benefits and how to log in or monitor your child’s progress.  

Refreshments will be provided. 

If you are unable to attend this day, please contact the office to arrange an alternative. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Simone 
Mrs Kaur 
Miss Simone and Mrs Kaur 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 


